
 As a proud supporter of our veterans, I whole heartedly endorse House Bill 2050. This bill 
 exempts all retirement pay or pensions received by veterans for their service in the Armed 
 Forces from state income tax. It's a small but meaningful way to honor the sacrifices made by 
 those who have served our country. 

 Our veterans have dedicated their lives to protecting our freedoms, often at great personal cost. 
 By passing HB 2050, we can provide them with financial relief and show our gratitude for their 
 service. This bill not only benefits veterans but also strengthens our communities by ensuring 
 that those who have given so much are supported in their retirement. 

 I urge everyone to stand with me in supporting HB 2050. Together, we can make a difference in 
 the lives of our veterans and their families. 

 Best Regard 
 Larry Davidson 


